
upcoming friendship club events... 

October-December 2018 

 
Coffee Club:  
 Thursday, October 11 & November 29, 10:30 am, Cedar Village Deli 
 Tuesday, October 30 & Thursday, November 8, 11 am, Kenwood Food Court 
 Come join our social group for English speakers. We will provide coffee and a snack. 
   It is a great opportunity to socialize and get together 
 
Russian Tea at Cedar Village: Thursday, October 18 & November 15, 10:30 am 
 Come join our new social group for Russian speakers 
 
Friendship Club: Tuesday, October 23, 11 am, Mayerson JCC 
 Come welcome our new ARSP volunteer, Paul Scheuermann. He will do a  
 presentation about himself, his family and why he chose to volunteer with ARSP 
 
Tablet Consultations, Tuesday, October 9 & November 20, 10:30 am, Mayerson JCC  
 In Russian or English language - by appointment with Elena 

 
 

Look for your invitation in the coming weeks! 
 

Chanukah luncheon at Adath Israel Synagogue (dietary laws observed) 
another Chanukah party at an area restaurant 

Sunday in the City 

Center for Holocaust Survivors 

 
 
 

Our staff will be out of the office on the following days: 
Edie and Michael November 15-26 
Helen December 26-January 3 

Mila December 24-January 1  Paul end of December 
The office will be closed on November 22 (Thanksgiving) and December 25 

To RSVP, please call Paul at 766-3316 



 

Important phone numbers  

Dr. Tom Goldman, Audiologist  793-4327,  
         7657 Montgomery Rd., Cincinnati OH 45236 
Lorraine Croft Hack, Nurse Liaison, Bahmann Fdn  659-8043 
Council on Aging of Southwestern Ohio 721-1025 
 
Theresa M. Johnson, Assistant Consular Affairs   
Consulate General of the Federal Republic of Germany 
676 North Michigan Ave. - Suite 3200, Chicago IL 60611-2804 
 (312) 202-0480   Direct Line (312) 202-6728 
E-Mail:  rk-105@chic.auswaertiges-amt.de 
 

AgeWell Cincinnati 766-3333 

Our thoughts and prayers are with the family of 
 

Ruth Levine, Judith Slamovits,  
Tatyana Markova and Selma Wilhelm 

 
who recently passed away 

The next JFS hearing clinics take place at the Jewish Family Service office on October 19, No-
vember 30 and December 21, starting at 9:30 am. Appointments are being scheduled now, and 
we will take emergency clients. Call Gail or Helen Makutonin for more information.  
 
Dr. Goldman is scheduled to be at Cedar Village hearing clinic on October 29, November 28 and 
December 17. 

Hearing Clinic 

A big Thank You to the Cincinnati Chapter of Alpha Omega dentists who 
participate in providing dental care to Jewish Holocaust survivors and 
those persecuted by National Socialism during WWII.  
  
If you are a survivor and cannot afford emergency dental care, please 
contact Leah or Ludmila. We have openings for more participants. 
Please note: If you have Medicaid, you will need to see if Ohio Med-
icaid will cover the dental work first, before being served by the 
JFS survivor program. 

Reminder: new dental program provided by Alpha Omega/Henry Schein Cares 


